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madeleine@sescc.net

From: madeleine@sescc.net
Sent: Thursday, 31 August 2023 09:29
To: 'Rabokale Mphahlele'
Cc: 'Andiswa Sam'
Subject: RE: NOTIFICATION OF THE COMMENCEMENT OF THE 30 DAY PRE-APPLICATION 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATIO FOR FOR THE WESTERN CAPE GOVERNMENT DEPARTMENT 
OF TRANSPORT AND PUBLIC WORKS REGARDING THE PROPOSED 
STRENGHTHENING OF THE TR75/1 (N12-HIGHWAY) LOCATED NEAR 
OUDTSHOORN W

Good morning Rabokale, 
 
I trust you are doing well. 
 
Thank you very much for confirming receipt of the documentation. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 

From: Rabokale Mphahlele <rmphahlele@bocma.co.za>  
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2023 4:00 AM 
To: madeleine@sescc.net 
Cc: Andiswa Sam <asam@bocma.co.za> 
Subject: RE: NOTIFICATION OF THE COMMENCEMENT OF THE 30 DAY PRE-APPLICATION PUBLIC PARTICIPATIO FOR 
FOR THE WESTERN CAPE GOVERNMENT DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT AND PUBLIC WORKS REGARDING THE 
PROPOSED STRENGHTHENING OF THE TR75/1 (N12-HIGHWAY) LOCATED NEAR OUDTSHOORN W 
 
Good day 
 
The above  
 
This office confirms that the application for registration of water use(s) in respect of the General 
Authorisation, General Notice (GN) 509 published in Government Gazette No. 40229 dated August 2016 
(hereinafter GA), for the above-referenced project was received and its processing is underway.  In this 
regard, this office has no further comments on this project despite that the water use activities triggered and 
applied for should not commence prior to the issuance of the GA confirmation.  
 
This office reserves the right to amend and revise its comments as well as to request any further information 
should it be necessary to do so.  
 
Kind regards  


